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May 27, 2020 

LETTER TO PARENTS 

Subject: “ SHARING CONCERNS ”  

DEAR PARENTS, 

Greetings.  

All of us are going through one of the most trying times that we never 

witnessed. It is heartening to see that none among our parents, 

students and staff is infected by the Corona-19 virus.  

I thank the Almighty and pray for his continued blessings on us. I shall 

be now touching upon the various issues that confront us and explain 

the strategies planned and to be adopted by the school to face them 

successfully. 

It looks likely that the school will reopen by the June end. Initially 

classes 8, 9 & 10 will start and then in a phased manner other classes 

will commence.  

All our staff are coming daily and preparing all the necessities for the 

coming academic year. We are gearing up with our plans to receive our 

students keeping the current situation always in mind. For us the safety 

and security of the students come always first and lie foremost in our 

minds and deeds. 
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As usually done, elections and requirement of the books and notebooks 

were worked out in December itself. We had placed order well in time. 

We are definitely in a position to issue them before the school 

commences. 

Glad to inform you that our ONLINE CLASSES to X std. and for board 

exam going students are going on smoothly and I have received rave 

reports on it from students.  

We are going to start the online classes for VIII and IX std. shortly. For 

classes V to VII, kindly revise Science, the fundamentals in Maths & 

basics in English Grammar and Computer from the last year class books. 

That is more than enough. For classes from LKG to IV std., kindly follow 

the app I had sent and teach them at home. Plan variety of simple 

activities for them. Google will help you in this. 

We may lose 20 to 30 days of teaching and learning due to late starting. 

We will compensate it by working on Saturdays(full), keeping the final 

exam in April instead of March, reducing the number of holidays 

scheduled, extending the working hours, giving more attention only to 

core subjects and many other alternatives.  

Yes! Teachers and staff are to put in more hours of work and more days 

of attendance. I am glad to inform you that they are willingly ready to 

do so as students’ progress is the most and only important factor for us. 

We are eagerly waiting for the opportunity to be with them & learn 

with them. 
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Our management is very benevolent and looking after our welfare in 

the time of need. We thank you all whole heartedly who have paid the 

fees and sincerely request others to do so immediately that will go a 

long way in maintaining the welfare , high motivation and ensuring the 

best service of my fellow teachers and staff to your wards.  

With your cooperation and support, I am confident that the Sun will 

rise again, drive away the dark clouds hanging and brighten our lives 

once again.  

 

With regards 

  Sd/- 

Principal 

 

 

 


